Brief Notes from the Patient Forum Meeting

held on Monday 9th January 2017
Present:-      Rachael Kirkham

Vivienne Lane

                    Rupert Leggett

          Michael Kitchen 


Margaret Howe



Avril Binns


Lesley Smith



Stephen Liversedge

                    Gill Warburton
Apologies:- Mona Patel
AGENDA ITEMS:-
1. Feedback from Carers Event on 23rd November 2016
2. Brief feedback from November’s Healthwatch meeting 

3. New Musculoskeletal Practitioner

4. Bolton Quality Contract progress

5. Any other business

6. Date and time of next meeting.

PRINCIPAL OUTCOMES OF DISCUSSIONS:-

Feedback from Carers Event on 23rd November – Gill thanked everyone who had kindly given up their time to take part in the event which was very successful.  5 new carers were identified and a further 4 people who had previously been carers, volunteered to help at Bolton Carers Support.  The 5 new carers have been added to the practice’s Carers Register and will now be invited in to attend for a carers health check.
2.  Brief Feedback from November’s Healthwatch Meeting – Vivienne had once again typed up comprehensive notes from the meeting and gave everyone a summary of the contents.  The theme of the meeting was ‘Children and Young People’ and the areas covered were the Young Peoples’ Mental Health Transforation Plan, the Family Health Lifestyle Team, Tracking Child Obesity and made and the Special educational Needs and Disability Reforms.

Vivienne is unable to attend the February and March 2017 meetings so Rupert volunteered to go to the February one and Avril said that she would try to get to the March meeting.  Gill will forward on the dates to Rupert and Avril.  
3.  New Musculo-Skeletal Practitioner – Stephen told the meeting that the practice was currently considering employing a Musculo-Skeletal Practitioner to do a session or 2 at the practice to see patients who have musculo-skeletal symptoms.  He stressed however that this Practitioner will not be undertaking physiotherapy with patients, he will refer patients on to physiotherapy if they need this, just like the GPs do.

4.  Bolton Quality Contract Progress – Stephen showed some slides which detailed how the 50 practices in Bolton were performing against the Bolton Quality Contract as at the end of September 2016.   Good progress had been made at this 6 month stage. 
5.  Any Other Business – Avril had brought along a ‘Twiddlemuff’ which she had knitted – these are made by the W.I. to give to patients who suffer from dementia to ‘twiddle’ with.  They are particularly helpful for people with dementia who find themselves in hospital or other unfamiliar surroundings.  The W.I. have made several of these and have distributed them to Nursing Homes and other facilities.
7.  Date and Time of Next Meeting – the next meeting will take place on Monday 24th April 2017 at 6pm.  
If anyone has any agenda items for the next meeting, please email these to Gill.
